
                                                                                      ELECTRONIC SYSTEMS TECHNOLOGY, INC.
                                     415 North Quay St. • Kennewick, WA 99336 • Phone (509) 735-9092 • Fax (509) 783-5475

December 3, 2002

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD  21046

Re:  Request for withholding from public disclosure the Technical Description referred to below

Applicant: Electronic Systems Technology, Inc.
Product: ESTeem Wireless Modem
Model: 192E
FCC ID: ENPESTEEM192E

Dear Sir/Madam:

We, Electronic Systems Technology, Inc., would like to request that the Technical Description
submitted on October 3, 2001 be withheld from public disclosure as per Section 0.459 of FCC Rules.
This request is made under the provisions of Section 0.475(d) of the Commission’s Rules, and Section
552(b)(4) of the Freedom of Information Act.  These sections authorize as a withholding from public
inspection materials which would be privileged as a matter of law if retained by the person submitting
them, and materials which would not customarily be released to the public by that person.

If you have any questions or need additional information please do not hesitate to contact me at
509-735-9092 ext. 15.

Sincerely,

D. Brent Strecker
Vice President, Engineering

Cc: Dbs/lb
FCC File


